
Congratulations 
 
Well done to Tanisha B, Phoebe W and Olivia R who all made their debuts for the 
Cambridgeshire Girls’ U11 Cricket team playing against Norfolk.  Olivia was made Captain for 
the squad. 
 
Harry H took part in the ISGA Wellington College Junior Salver last Sunday.  Played over 
Wellington's beautiful but very tricky 9 holes (twice), Harry finished in the top half of the 
Under 14 field.   
 
Harry H and Callum K played in the ISGA Junior Stableford at Sunningdale Heath on Monday.  
Callum, playing in his first ISGA event for the school at Sunningdale Heath, put in an 
excellent performance of 32 points and should be congratulated on a fantastic debut for St 
Faith's.  Harry struggled to adapt to the Sunningdale greens after Wellington and finished 
down the field.  The team had a great day and look forward to representing the school at 
the ISGA Schools Cup and Radley Putter later in the year. 
 
Congratulations to both Harry and Callum. 
 


